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This legislation is terribly misguided, we already have established protections for the 

unhoused if insufficient services are not available. Public spaces are for everyone’s 

use, this legislation will allow for a de facto privatization of public spaces that we all 

pay for with our tax dollars.  The housing crisis has already negatively impacted all 

citizens quality of life.  This legislation will only diminish it further.   


